
 

 

Thursday 5th September 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 11 Parents Information Evening 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming students back to Waddesdon for their final 

year of GCSE studies. With this in mind, we are writing to update you about a specially 

organised Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening. 

The evening will take place in the Hall on Monday 9th September at 6.00pm, lasting for no 

more than an hour.  We hope to see as many of you and our Year 11 at this event as 

possible. Students should attend in full school uniform. 

The evening will involve short presentations from Mr Abbott, Mr Cahill and Mr Dipple.  It will 

give you an overview of the year ahead and how you, and we, can help the Year 11 cohort 

work towards their mock exams, final exams and GCSE results in August. 

We will ask you to sign in on the evening, so that we have a record of which families have 

attended. 

Below is a summary of some of the key dates for the coming year: 

• Monday 9th September: Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening 6.00pm 

• Thursday 24th October: Year 11 Mock Exam Information Evening- Hall 6.30pm 

• Wednesday 6th November: Year 11 Pathways Conference 

• Wednesday 4th - Thursday 19th December: Mock Exams. 

• Wednesday 29th January: Year 11 Mock results assembly. 

• Thursday 30th January: Year 11 Parents consultation evening. In school 3.45-5.15pm 

& 5.45-7.30pm 

• Monday 10th March: Year 11 Mock Exams (Core subjects only) 

• Thursday 8th May: GCSE Exams begin and Year 11 Celebration Assembly 

• Thursday 19th June: Year 11 Ball (Quainton Railway Museum) 

• Thursday 21st August: GCSE results day. 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

Mr C Cahill     Mr Dipple 

Deputy Headteacher    Head of Year 11 

 

 


